
To whom it may concern 

Stockholm, 6 February 2025

Resignation as non-executive director of boards in Sinch Group

I am writing to formally confirm that I have previously submitted my resignation as CFO and a non-
executive director of all India companies in which I have a position, within the Sinch Group (the 

boards will take effect 
from Monday, 17th February 2025.

This letter serves as a formal acknowledgment of my decision to resign, which I have communicated 
earlier. Upon the General Meeting's resolution regarding my resignation, I will be granted a full and final 
release from liability for my management responsibilities within the Company. In this regard, I confirm 
that, to the best of my knowledge, there are no facts or circumstances other than those explicitly disclosed to 
the General Meeting that I would reasonably consider material and that should be disclosed before granting 
me this release from liability.

Furthermore, I acknowledge and confirm that I have no claims against the Company in my (former) 
capacity as a non-executive director, including claims for loss of office, unpaid remuneration, or otherwise. 
I also affirm that by the effective date of my resignation, I will have returned all property belonging to the 
Company that is in my possession or under my control.

Yours sincerely,

Roshan Saldanha
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